
Swedetown Chalet Public Comment Session

Tuesday June 27 from noon to 2 pm

At the Swedetown Chalet in Calumet

All STC members and public welcome

The Swedetown
Chalet is now 25
years old and it is
time to make
improvements. Drop
in anytime to learn
some of the needs
and see possible
designs. We welcome
your input and
observations!

More space is needed plus the Chalet
needs layout changes to provide universal
access! Representatives from Calumet
Township, UP Engineers & Architects and
Swedetown Trails Club will be on hand to
provide information and hear your input!

As partner to Calumet Township, Swedetown Trails Club supports ski, bike, run, hike and
snowshoe trails at Swedetown Recreation area in Calumet. www.swedetowntrails.org


